
 

 

 

 

 
                                             

OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
Regulating Utilities for the Benefit of All 

Public Notice 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS CARRIERS AND                                

PROVIDERS OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 

The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) HEREBY REMINDS THE PUBLIC that                
section 9 of the Telecommunications Act (“Telecoms Act”) expressly forbids the 
ownership or operation of a telecommunications facility and/or the provision 
of telecommunications services to the public without a valid                                         
Telecommunications Licence issued by the Minister with portfolio                                    
responsibility. 
 

The PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED that, pursuant to its powers under the                  
Telecoms Act, the OUR will take enforcement action against any person found 
to be operating in breach of the provisions of the said Act. 
 

The relevant application forms for the processing of new licences and for                 
renewal of licences may be downloaded from the OUR’s website at 
www.our.org.jm, or may be obtained from the OUR’s office at the PCJ Resource 
Centre, 3rd Floor, 36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10. Completed application forms 
for new licences and for renewal of expired/expiring licences should be                       
submitted to the OUR’s office. 
 

The names of companies currently licensed to provide telecommunications                  
services are listed on the OUR’s website. 
 

For further information, clarification, or queries, please contact the OUR’s                       
Licensing Unit at OURlicence@our.org.jm  
 

Issued pursuant to the Telecommunications Act. 

The Office of Utilities Regulation 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre 
36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

Issued by the Office of Utilities Regulation, 2019 June 19 
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